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KMHS Update 26/3/2020

Dear Students and Families,

A lot of material and information has been sent out and over the last few days; please 
look over it and make sure that you understand what is required.  You will see an 
increase in the interactions with classroom teachers and certainly, a reduction in the 
extensive emails from myself and the school.  I did my first podcast this morning and 
that certainly, was a new experience.  It will be nice to mix the messages we are 
sending between audio and the written word.  After my brief introduction, the podcast 
provides information about the timetable structure, as presented by Mr Bath.  The 
relevant podcasts have been attached to emails sent out for each Stage (separated 
due to file size).

 
Thank you, to Mrs Meyer and our office staff for their organisation of the Year 7 
immunisations, today.  Over 90% of students were able to be vaccinated.  The nurses 
commended our community for this turn-up and the school, for its organisation.  She 
noted, that with the current situation, accessing these immunisations from a doctor is 
very less likely to happen, so it is good to see another health measure completed to 
support our students’ general health.

 
I will continue to provide updates, as advice changes and encourage any questions, 
so that we can provide you with some certainty in these uncertain times.

 

Continuing to wish that families are doing well.

Anne Vine 
Principal 




